COPY
Flopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, B2.C.3.

18th February, 1946.

>
pDear Hirs,

s1th refereonce bto ™y slaassing letter of the
15th instant reporting the ciassification of the trawlsrs
nay™, "BULBY" and "eAVENA", 1 bave o draw your attention
to the {30t that the electrical plans promised in ir. Connell's
letter of the 28th ultimo have not yet come Lo hand e

The classification of these vessals could not be
pos tponed indefinitely awalting the arrival of these plians
and, while the Committee have now assigned classification
meantime, they have asked me to drav special attencion Lo
this nnsatisfactory atate of affalrs and to request an
explenation us to why these plans were not obtained and
forwarded at the time of the commencement of the work as
is normally the pragtlce end as required by the usoclety's
fules for trawlers.

Youra Tailthfully,

Clerk to the
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